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To keep it sweet and short... 
let’s just say I’ve been BUSY on the local, state and national level in assisting 

with the Women in the Outdoors program.

Harold Luther, Cabelas event coordinator is organizing our state Chapter’s 
Women in the Outdoors event with Jeff. 

We need all your help to promote this event....it is a State Chapter event.  
Please distribute the !yer attached in your area! 

Thanks.


